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Thursday 13th February 2025 

 

World Book Day 

 

 

Dear Children (and Parent/Carers), 

 

At Woodland Primary School, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 7th March 2025. 

 

On this day, we invite your child to dress up as their favourite book character or you might like 
to come to school in your favourite comfy pyjamas. Please bring your favourite book with you if 
you can! 
 

During the school day, we will participate in some exciting activities all linked to a love for 
reading. 

 

We can’t wait to share our favourite reads with you too! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss K Wilkinson 
Assistant Headteacher & Reading Lead 
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